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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  

 Dear Parents, 

                      What a beautiful week we have had. The children have enjoyed 

lots of outdoor sessions. They have been preparing for Sports Day and are 

have enjoyed racing against their classmates  over the week. Please look out for 

photographs from Sports Day on the school website. Mrs Whitefoot will upload 

them early next week.  

               Our potatoes are continuing to grow (just.) I will be taking them to the Newport Show on the 

13th July, so let’s hope they are a good weight. Thank you for the wellies  that have been donated, 

They have now been planted up with herbs, we will be adding to them in the next couple of weeks. 

They add another level of interest for the children.   

                Hopefully, we will see lots of you at the Friends of School Barbeque on Saturday, I am sure 

it will be a delightful event. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

Congratulations  to BLUE team 

for winning the Team Challenge. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

Look who celebrated his birthday this 

week. 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

 

 

CLASS 2 
This week we have really got to grips with data handling, we have 

gathered data using a tally and constructed our own graphs. We 

had fun outside creating a human graph based on hair, eye and 

sock colour. Children enjoyed sorting skittles to create a colour 

bar graph ( I think they probably enjoyed eating them the best) 

In English we have created a warning leaflet for their own 

monsters for if any of you dare to ever visit where Fing and his 

monster friends live. Year 2’s are working hard on their special 

assembly and they have been writing their speeches in 

preparation.  

  
Well done to all the children that received a Mathletics certificate today, 

well done! MATHLETICS 

   SILVER AWARD 

We had a wonderful transition  meeting our new reception children 

and parents this week. In maths we have done lots of place value 

activities including competing to make the largest 2 digit number 

and comparing numbers using the < > = symbols. 

Our non-fiction writing has been about the heroine Grace Darling 

and our fiction has been The Lighthouse Keepers lunch story. 

There has been such excitement as our four beautiful butterflies 

were ready to be released into our garden at the ‘Celebration 

Assembly’. The whole school watched them fly off. 

   BRONZE AWARD GOLD AWARD 



 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 6th July—BBQ at school, 1pm—4pm (details to follow) 

 8th July—Shuffle up day—Children visit new schools and 
reception children have their second visit in the afternoon. 

 9th July—Bag2School collection date 

 16th July  - Leavers Party, 3-5pm at School 

 19th July—Leavers Assembly, 1.30pm at school  

BAG 2 SCHOOL 

Just a reminder that our Bag2School collection date is Tuesday 9th July.  

Please return your bags on this date and leave them outside the Class 1 

door.  We have spare bags so if you need another just ask at the office.  

For every bag returned money will be raised for Friends of School.  Thank 

you for your support!  

FRIENDS OF 

SCHOOL 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS—AUTUMN TERM 

When we return to school in September it will be the start of the Autumn Term and new 

booking forms and payment will be needed for all after school clubs.  Registration forms 

are attached to this email and copies are being sent home on Monday.  Please complete 

one for any club you would like your child to attend next term and return it, with payment, 

to one of the class letterboxes.  Thank you.  

SCHOOL FUND 

Audited School Fund Accounts 2018/19 were presented to Governors on 2nd July 2019.  

An Income and Expenditure Account and Balance Sheet are attached for your 

information.  The full accounts are held in the School Office and can be inspected on 

request.  

LEAVERS ASSEMBLY—19th JULY 1.30pm 

We hope as many Year 2 parents and families as possible will be able to join us in 

school for the Leavers’ Assembly to bid a fond farewell to our Year 2 leavers.   We will 

miss all the children and their families and wish the children every success and 

happiness at their new schools. 

LEAVERS PARTY—16th JULY 3.00pm at the Village Hall 

ALL children in school are invited to join the Year 2 leavers at their party which will take 

place in the Village Hall.  There will be a disco and a chip shop tea provided by Friends 

of School!  We are assuming that all children are attending the party, however if any 

child is not going to the party parents must collect them from school at 3pm, all children 

attending the party must be collected from the Village Hall promptly at 5pm.   Friends of 

School will be sending a letter home next week to confirm who is attending and to ask 

who will be collecting your child from the party. 


